
Christmas Message
from the Mayor and City Council

The holiday season is here again. This year has
seemed quite busy in Marriott-Slaterville City when
we reflect on our accomplishments.

The harsh winter last year gave way to a
extraordinarily wet spring. The river and creeks were
bulging and flowed with more water than the flood in
2011. With flood control improvements by the City
and County we avoided what could have been another
devastating flood season.

Families across the City enjoyed our annual events:
1. Easter Egg Hunt at Slaterville Park.
2. Fourth of July at Marriott Park.
3. Family Dinner at City Hall Park.
4. Halloween Trunk-or-Treat at Slaterville Park.

We accomplished many projects this year. A damaged
portion of Pioneer Road, 1200 West, and 200 South
was resurfaced. Secondary irrigation ponds were
improved and expanded. Park improvements were
made. Storm water and flood control projects helped
make a safer community. The historical cabin at City
Hall Park was finished.

We are thankful for our wonderful community. Let’s
work together next year to continue our traditions,
create safe neighborhoods, and work on projects that
enhance our City for a successful New Year.

Breakfast with Santa
Santa Claus will be visiting Marriott-Slaterville City
on Saturday, December 9, 2023, from 9:00 – 11:00
AM at the Senior Center, 1570 West 400 North.
Come enjoy breakfast with Santa. Bring a camera!
The cost is $5.00 for adults, and $3.00 for children 12
and under. Please RSVP by calling the City Office at
801-627-1919.

Winter Rules for the Road
As winter arrives in Marriott-Slaterville it is time to
remember some rules for the road. No parking on
any roads between midnight and 7:00 AM from
December 1 to March 1, during a snowstorm, and
72-hours after a snowstorm. This is so the snow
plows can operate. Violators will be towed. The most
traveled roads are plowed first. Subdivisions and
lesser traveled roads are plowed last. Property
owners with sidewalks must remove snow from the
sidewalk within 24-hours after a snowstorm.

Local Updates
• Property Taxes. Marriott-Slaterville City does

not levy a property tax. For property tax
questions contact Weber County.

• Trunk-or-Treat. Thanks to all those who
attended Trunk-or-Treat this year. Prizes were
awarded to: Rob Smout, Zack and Katie Elliott,
and Caleb Parkinson.

• VIPS Program. Volunteers in Police Service is
looking for residents to help with community
policing. If you are looking for a way to
volunteer in the community, please email:
office@mscityut.org.

PLANNING COMMISSION
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 19, 2023 – 7:00 P.M.

1. Call to Order.
2. Applications.
3. Adjourn.

This agenda is tentative. Items can change or cancel.

CITY COUNCIL MEETING
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 21, 2023 – 6:30 P.M.

1. Call to Order.
2. Review of business license applications.
3. 2024 Meeting Schedule.
4. Community Awards.
5. Adjourn/Annual Christmas Party for Volunteers.

This agenda is tentative. Items can change or cancel.
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